


From The President  

Welcome to another Rep year. I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas 

and New Year. We have a great year of theatre in store for you beginning 

with The Importance Of Being Earnest  directed by new time director to 

Hobart Rep, Bennie McGowen. Welcome Bennie. Thank you to the director, 

cast and crew of this classic play.  

Our new ticketing system is in full swing.  As with anything new there 

have been some hiccups.  We appreciate your patience and support.  To 

assist you with purchasing your tickets, should you not want to use the 

online system we have opened our box office Monday to Friday from 11am 

to 2pm.  

Congratulations to all our Errolõs nominees.  All our plays for 2018 received 

nominations.  

Regards, Liz 

Season 2019 Launch - Hosted by John X and featuring the 2019 directors  



Season 2019 Launch  



The truth is rarely pure and never simple  

After a stellar 2018 season Hobart Repertory Theatre Society proudly 

presents its first production of 2019 The Importance of Being Earnest , with 

a modern twist on Oscar Wildeõs timeless classic. 

Carefree bachelors, Jack and Algernon, each carefully disguise a double life. 

But when Algernon discovers that Jack has been posing as a man named 

Ernest to escape to the city, he promptly travels to Jackõs country estate to 

pose as the fictitious figure himself! Silliness ensues with whimsical 

ingénues, jealous fiancées and indomitable dowagers.  

The Importance of Being Earnest  features Andy Aisbett as Jack, Prasaanth 

Reddy as Algernon, and a fantastic ensemble cast including Ellen Roe, 

Victoria Bremner, Bil Heit, Heather Heron and Brendon Flynn.  

Director Benedicta McGeown notes that òThe playõs themes of marriage, 

class, and social expectation were risky subjects to be discussing in a 

satirical way in 1895, but today, even though less taboo, the human need 

for connection, friendship and love are all still very real.ó  

 

The Importance of Being Earnest  



The Importance of Being Earnest is on at The Playhouse Theatre,  

106 Bathurst Street Hobart from 1st to 16th March 2019.    

Performances are 8:00pm Wednesday to Saturday, with matinees on 

Sunday 10th March at 3:30pm and Saturday 16th March at 2:00pm.  

Book at www.playhouse.org.au or call 1300 762 545  

Tickets may also be purchased in person at the Playhouse Box Office  

11am - 2pm Monday to Friday and 9am - 1pm Sunday  

The Importance of Being Earnest  

Rehearsals for The Importance of Being Earnest  


